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For Official Use Only

-----Original Message-----
From: Fletcher, Paul (MP) <Paul.Fletcher.MP@aph.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 14 January 2020 5:05 PM
To: Minister <Minister@communications.gov.au>
Subject: FW: NBNCO registration of property pre NBNCO

Jacquie Parker
Office of Paul Fletcher MP

Level 2, 280 Pacific Highway, Lindfield NSW 2070 SYD 02 9465 3950 CBR 02 6277 7480

-----Original Message-----
From: selwyn.glanvill1@bigpond.com <selwyn.glanvill1@bigpond.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 14 January 2020 4:40 PM
To: Fletcher, Paul (MP) <Paul.Fletcher.MP@aph.gov.au>
Subject: NBNCO registration of property pre NBNCO

Hi
It has come to my attention that some home builders do not register a new built home address with NBNCO. 
This means the owner/occupier cannot connect to the NBN or have a home phone.
My suggestion is that when the owner/occupier moves into their home, the Local Government authority make 
this information available to NBNCO facilitating registration of the address , thus automatically updating the 
NBN rollout map.
I hope this suggestion is helpful

Regards
Selwyn Glanvill
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